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SUNDAY SCHOOL (9:00am)
Adults:  	        Back of the Worship Center


7th - 12th:   	        P. Matt Lear.      Portable Building


4th - 6th Grade:       Adam Rathbun 	 Room102
	      


1st - 3rd Grade: 	   	    Terry & Cathy Smith

	 	 	 	 	 Room 103 

	 	 	  


Preschool:   	     Sara Pettit     		      Room 101


Nursery:	     Sherri Lancaster       Nursery Room


Newcomer’s Class:   	    Front of the Worship Center 
 Sess. 6 -  “Our Life Together as a Church” 


OTHER NEWS 
Baby Dedication-today during service 
Pregnancy Help Center “Baby Bottle 
Blessings” May 13th-June 17th 
Teacher Training - May 19th at 4:30pm 
Location: Tharp Farm. Next month 6/2 & 6/23. 
Community Groups - last official date 5/31/18- 
Adrian Juergens  
Promotion Sunday -September 2nd @9:00 
a.m. 

Book of the Month 
 “Adopted For Life” by Russell Moore 

Kids, Students, and 
Adults  “The Armor of 

God” Ephesians 6:10-19




PRAYER UPDATES PRAYER UPDATESPRAYER UPDATES
Bill and Linda Parker missionaries with Camino 
Global: Spring update - As we wait for the peaches on 
the tree in our backyard we are reminded that Jesus-as 
the vine-desires to produce eternal fruit through us.  We 
pray that the seeds planted and watered continue to 
produce fruit for His glory.

Pregnancy Help Center-Baby Bottle Blessings.  Pray 
for PHC as they raise funds to help women facing an 
unexpected pregnancy.


Bob and Linnet Gupta missionaries with HBI Global: 
It is so encouraging to hear from our students and 
trainees when they share with us how the training 
programs that HBI offers are making a great difference 
in their lives and ministry. It is much more encouraging 
to know that impact goes beyond their state or India 
and reaches to the neighboring countries or wherever 
God takes them to.
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Learn more about Pregnancy Help Center of West 
Houston at www.phckaty.org

Support Pregnancy Help Center of Katy by filling a 
baby bottle with your spare change.  Bottles are on 
Foyer table.  Turn all bottles in to the Church Office 
no later than (Father’s Day), even if the bottle is not 
full.

The	Pregnancy	Help	Center	is	dedicated	to	meeting	the	
physical,	emotional	and	spiritual	needs	of	anyone	affected	

by	an	unplanned	pregnancy.	As	a	resource	to	the	
community,	the	Center	presents	alternatives	to	elective	

abortion,	offers	Christ-centered	counseling,	
and	educates	on	sexual	responsibility.
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